The Schererville Fire Department & the

Professional Firefighters Local 4279 are seeking
non-perishable food donations for the needy.
Drop off location is at 1650 Cline Ave. Fire

Station #1, anytime until December 15th.

If the duty crew is not on station we will have a

drop box located at the front door.

Than&}f you
Happy Holidays



